
From: TONY TWORT <twortski@shaw.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 11:40 AM 
To: Council 
Subject: Asphalt plant  
  
Hi 
 
Why are we going through this again.  This is going against any green environment issues that 
Checkamus is all about.   Families with young children and quite a few elderly residents who decided to 
move here for the clean air.  If this plant was situated in the area of Whistler golf course in close proximity 
to the village it would NEVER be allowed 
IT should not be allowed in Checkamus 
 
 
 
Anthony Twort 
#3 Lower Rise    
1245 Mount Fee Road 
604 902 3805 
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